
 

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Here are just a few last reminders for the Christmas period: 

 

Can I please remind all parents that if your child develops Covid symptoms during the holiday 

they will need to get a Covid test. If they receive a positive test result during the Christmas 

holidays you will need to contact the school immediately via 

email admissions@hale.kite.academy so that we can take the appropriate action to protect our 

children and staff. We will check this email account every day until 24th December and the 

school will contact parents of any cases within your child’s bubble.  

 

Don’t forget to sign up for the PTA virtual balloon race, it is a lot of fun and raises money for 

the school, I look forward to seeing who wins! Please see page 3 for full details.  

 

At the time of writing this newsletter the guidelines are that all primary schools will return as 

expected on Monday 4th January. We will send an email if anything changes, if not we look 

forward to seeing you at your normal staggered time on that Monday.  

 

Just left for me to say a very big thank you to all of you for your support this term, it has not 

been easy but together we have navigated our way through. I am indebted to the Hale staff 

who really do go above and beyond for your children. They have worked tirelessly to keep 

them learning and safe. I wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and hope that we return 

to a positive new year.  

 

Kind regards,   

Clare Freeman  

 

Ps. Pretty sure my balloon is going to win!  
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Thank you to everyone who donated to our Save the 

Children Christmas Jumper Day last week, we raised an 

amazing £266.88. What an incredible community 

we are, thank you. 

 

Also a huge thank you for your generosity at the 

PTA Fun Day on Wednesday, all money raised will 

go towards the school. The PTA will be counting up your 

donations in the new year and we will announce the 

figure in January. 

We

ds 

16t

h 

Dec

: 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Nursery Charlotte & Gabriel 

Yr R London Darcie 

Yr R Surrey Lilly-Rose 

Y1 Bristol Albie-Lee 

Y2 Aberdeen Mollie B 

Y3 Princeton Chloe-Rose 

Y3 Stanford Hollie 

Y4 Durham Eli 

Y4 Warwick The whole class 

Y5 Harvard Riley 

Y5 Yale Olivia 

Y6 Cambridge Casey 

Y6 Oxford Ibrar 

A HUGE THANK YOU! 



 

The PTA are excited to launch the first ever Hale Academy virtual balloon race where you 

have  a chance of winning some amazing prizes including £500 cash or an Apple iPad. The 

PTA will also be giving away cash prizes for the top 3 Hale Academy virtual balloons which 

have travelled the furthest! See the poster below for more details and good luck!  

PTA NEWS 

https://ecoracing.co/user/page/1211 

https://ecoracing.co/user/page/1211


 

An example of some creative writing by Year 5 this week... 
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